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COMMUNITY MEETING REPORT 

 Petitioner: 517 East 17th LLC  

Rezoning Petition No. 2024-019 

 

This Community Meeting Report is being filed with the Office of the City Clerk and the Charlotte-
Mecklenburg Planning Commission pursuant to the provisions of the City of Charlotte Zoning Ordinance. 
 
A representative of the Petitioner mailed a written notice of the Community Meeting date, time, and 
location to the individuals and organizations set out on the attached exhibit, Exhibits 1.1 and 1.2. An 
attached hereto by depositing such notice in the U.S. mail on 03/20/2024. A copy of the written notice is 
attached hereto as Exhibit 2. 
 
The Community Meeting occurred on Monday, April 8, 2024, at 6:00 pm. The meeting was held virtually. 
The individuals who attended the Community Meetings were those listed on the sign-in sheet provided 
as Exhibit 3. Stephanie Holland from V3 Companies Southeast, represented the Petitioner. 
 
The Petitioner's agent, Stephanie Holland, welcomed the attendees and began the presentation around 
6:10 pm. Ms. Holland indicated that the Petitioner proposed to rezone an approximately 0.56-acreage 
site at 517 E 17th Street, Charlotte, NC, 28206, from the UR-2(CD) zoning district (four parcels) to the N1 
zoning district, two parcels as N1-D and the remaining two parcels as N1-E.  The representative of V3 
companies explained the conventional rezoning process in general and stated that the purpose of the 
meeting was to discuss the rezoning request and general district standards, and respond to questions 
and concerns from meeting attendees.  
 
Stephanie Holland provided background information about the site, including its current use and 
previous rezonings. Ms. Holland then presented the proposed N1 zoning district and its standards, and 
conveyed that development of the four parcels will be regulated by the Charlotte Unified Development 
Ordinance (UDO). The intent of the proposed rezoning is to provide N1 housing type on each of the four 
existing lots instead of the multi-family use currently proposed by the 2019 rezoning.  
 
The attendees’ feedback was generally positive.  The question of schedule did arise, and Ms. Holland 
discussed the rezoning would be approved by City Council on June 17th, barring any delays.  She also 
encouraged visits to the City’s rezoning webpage to seek additional information, and provided the 
presentation via email to the attendees and other persons who requested copies.   
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Exhibit 1.1 
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Exhibit 1.2 
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Exhibit 3 

Community Meeting Attendance Sheet 
** This sign-in sheet is to acknowledge your attendance at the community meeting and so that the City 
Council may know who attended the community meeting. Signing this attendance sheet does not 
indicate support or opposition to the proposed rezoning petition. ** 

Petitioner: 517 East 17th Street LLC 
Rezoning petition Number 2024-019 

Date: 04.08.24 

Name Address Phone Email 
John Swadba 1408 N Caldwell St - johnpswadba@gmail.com 

Chris Gardner 524 E 18th St - christopher.allen.gardner@gmail.com 

Mazella McDowell  - mazella.mcdowell@gmail.com 

  -  

    

    

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


